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DMV NOTICE OF RELEASE FROM INCARCERATION
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

DRIVER AND MOTOR VEHICLE SERVICES (For purposes of establishing driving privilege suspension or revocation reinstatement eligibility date) 
1905 LANA AVE NE, SALEM OREGON 97314 

ORS 807.240, 809.409, and 809.411 require DMV to determine the eligibility to reinstate driving 
privileges based on the date a person is released from incarceration for the crime(s) for which the 
person's driving privileges were revoked or suspended. 

DMV obtains release from incarceration date information from Oregon Department of Corrections 
or County Jail / Corrections Office. To initiate, or verify that DMV has contacted Department of 
Corrections or County Corrections, follow the directions below. 

Email the information below to DMVDriverControl@odot.oregon.gov. 
• Name: (First, Middle, Last, Suffix)
• Suspension / Revocation reason (Offense)
• Phone Number

Once DMV records the release date, DMV will contact you with the eligible for reinstatement date 
information. 

If you are unable to submit your information by email, you can call 503-945-5000 and request 
that your contact information be sent to Driver Programs' Release from Incarceration Program 
Coordinator. 

735-7372 (3-24) 
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